
1444  
 
31 Lapstone Road, Millom  
 
Replacement Shop Front 
 
Biodiversity Net Gain Exemption Statement 
 
The proposed planning application is for the replacement of an existing timber shop 
frontage with a new uPVC shop front and front door. 
 
The works do not involve any alterations in footprint of this commercial site and 
therefore exempt from BNG 


